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Principal's Message
Hello Pipestone Families,

It looks like spring is around the corner which means big puddles and wet clothes!
This month we spring ahead for daylight savings and have Spring Break to look
forward to. We are also very excited to have our first STEAM night and open house on
March 13 from 4:30-6:00pm. It is a great opportunity to meet the teachers, see the
school and have some fun with your family while you try some different activities that
focus on science, technology, art and math. If you know of families who might want to
know more about our school, please invite them to join you! Be sure to check out the
calendar for additional activities happening this month.

Tanya McFarland
Principal, Pipestone School



Pipestone News

Upcoming Events:

Mar. 5
e Alberta Education Assurance
Survey going out to families

Mar. 6
e Rescheduled Jump Rope for
Heart Wind up
Mar. 9
e Spring ahead for Daylight
Savings

Mar. 11
o K-2 oral health visit
e Grades 3-6 Learn to skate at
Millet from 1-3:30

Mar. 13
e Farm and Recreational Safety
Presentations
e Grades 3-6 Learn to skate at
Millet from 1-3:30
e STEAM night and open house
for all families 4:30-6:00pm

Mar. 14
e PLCday - no school

Mar. 17
e St. Patrick’s Day and pancake
lunch

Mar. 21
e last day of school before
Spring Break
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If you are a current Pipestone family or
you are interested in becoming part of
our school, please join us from 4:30
-6:00 pm on Thursday, March 13 for a
fun evening of science, technology, art
and math games and activities.




Staff Spotlight

Meet some of our support staff

Hi, I’m Gracie Bachman, and I’m excited to be a first-year Educational
Assistant at Pipestone School! | graduated from Pigeon Lake Regional
School last year, and | will eventually be heading to Red Deer
Polytechnic to pursue my Bachelor of Education. I’ve always had a
passion for working with children and have gained lots of experience
over the years. Being in the classroom and helping students succeed
is something | truly love and I’m grateful to be part of the Pipestone
community this year!

| look forward to continue learning and growing in this role!

Hello my name is Sandy Kadatz. | am new to Pipestone School, but |
have 25 years of experience as an Educational Assistant. | reside in
Breton with my husband and my daughter. My interests are camping
as well as outdoor family time. Both are very dear to my heart.
Currently | am a part of the Pipestone faculty. | feel blessed to be
part of such a great group. The students here are helpful and a
pleasure to work with. | would like to thank the Pipestone staff and
especially the amazing students.



Learning buddies is going strong

Leaving time for teacher
collaboration




¥» Pipestone School &

KINDERGARTEN

Open House

Thursday March 13, 2025
4:30-6:00 pm

We look forward to meeting you!
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Call 780-387-4395

To complete online @
registration visit:

WWW.wrpsll.ca/parents/new-registration
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http://www.wrps11.ca/parents/new-registration

